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Notes of the meeting of Area Forum West 
Piccadilly Community Centre, Piccadilly. 

Thursday 26 November 2015 
 
 

Present:  Borough and County Councillor Lea in the Chair.    
Borough Councillors Jenns, Payne and Reilley.  Borough and County Councillor 
Moss. 
 

In attendance: J Price - North Warwickshire Borough Council. PC Ramsdell, 
Sergeant Oakley and PCSO’s Beale and Owen  - Warwickshire Police. J Moore –
PCC. P Simkin – Curdworth Parish Council. D Simkin - resident. C Ayassamy 
and  J McNally – Kingsbury Parish Council. T Hardman and P Bent – NWNW. D 
McKenzie – resident. I & J Thomas – Piccadilly Community Association. 
 

Apologies: Borough Councillors Phillips, Lewis and Waters. J Rowland – 
Middleton Parish Council. P Hooper – Warwickshire County Council. M 
Weatherley and A Rimmer – Curdworth Parish Council.  
 
 

1 Notes of the meeting held 22 September 2015 
 
The notes of the meeting held on 22 September 2015 were approved as a 
true record and signed by the Chairman. 

 

2 Safer Neighbourhoods   
 

The following Safer Neighbourhood priorities were agreed. 
 Speeding A4097 / A4091 Bodymoor Heath Lane, Marston and 

Old Kingsbury Road. 
 Support ‘Operation safe’ - boy racers and anti-social behaviour 

innovative  
 Support Neighbourhood Watch to get it back up and running by 

extending membership and community engagement. 
 

Several issues were raised in connection to road safety and highway 
maintenance.  It was noted that work was being undertaken to look at 
ways of reducing killed and serious injuries and road accidents and 
tackling anti-social use of cars and motorbikes and preventing 
displacement within the Borough.  A report would be brought back to a 
future meeting of the Forum.   
 
It was agreed that a list of highway issues raised at the meeting be 
forwarded to the County Council for attention. 
 

3 Improving Urgent Care Services within North Warwickshire, 
Nuneaton and Bedworth Consultation 

Jenni Northcote from NHS Warwickshire North Clinical Commissioning 
Group (CCG) set out plans to improve urgent and emergency care. A 
public consultation on the best place to locate an urgent care walk-in 
service was highlighted. The consultation runs from 6 October - 15 
December 2015.  
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Printed copies of the consultation document and questionnaire were 
available at the meeting.  Residents and organisation can also have their 
say online at https://consult-engage.gemcsu.nhs.uk/ardengem/tell-us-
what-you-think-improving-urgent-care or by calling 0116 295 4183. 
 

 
 
 

Chairman 


